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This is the 2018 Q3 Report covering the period of July – September 2018.  Previous reports for 
this station were improperly designated as reports for the then-coming quarter, rather than the 
quarter that just passed.  Specifically, the report for October – December 2017 was designated as 
the 2018 Q1 Report; the report for January – March 2018 was designated as the 2018 Q2 Report; 
and the report for April – June 2018 was designated as the 2018 Q3 Report.   

However, the report prior to those listed above for July – September 2017 was properly 
designated as the 2017 Q2 Report.  Accordingly, there was no report designated as the 2017 Q3 
report and, as suggested by FCC staff, the licensee is filing that gap with this report. 

Going forward, the licensee will file all future reports with the correct designation starting with 
the October – December 2018 report, which will be designated as the 2018 Q4 Report.  
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